
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Cook, David <David.Cook@dvn.com> 
Tuesday, November 25, 2014 6:59 AM 
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
FW: Online APD Sea Snake 35 State # 4H 

Paul, 
Please see response from Kathy Blick, Devon Landman, below. 
Please let me know if there are any other issues. 
Regards, 
David 

From: Blick, Kathy 
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 7:54 AM 
To: Cook, David 
Subject: Re: Online APD Sea Snake 35 State # 4H 

We now own the lease and Jill is sending the assignment to the State this week. So, no, EOG will not be protesting. We 
did an acreage with EOG. 

Sent from my mobile device. 

On Nov 25, 2014, at 7:17 AM, "Cook, David" <David.Cook@dvn.com> wrote: 

Kathy, 

I have submitted the Sea Snake 35 State 4H APD with the NMOCD. Paul Kautz at the OCD has pointed 
out that EOG has an APD for a well in the E/2 of E/2 Sec 35 23s 33e API # 30-025-41619 Cerberus 35 
State # 1H; Have we contacted EOG to see if they had any objections. Please advise. 
Thank you, 

David H. Cook 

Regulatory Compliance Professional 
Devon Energy Center-Tower - OKDEC 27.324 
333 West Sheridan Avenue Oklahoma City OK 73102-5015 
Work Phone: (405)552-7848 
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